
Works Notification
Tram relocation
Box Hill  |  October and November 2023
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To find out more about Suburban Rail Loop:

  suburbanrailloop.vic.gov.au 
  contact@srla.vic.gov.au 
  1800 105 105 (24 hours a day, 7 days a week)

Suburban Rail Loop Authority 
PO Box 24214, Melbourne VIC 3001

We’re relocating the existing 109 tram 
terminus to prepare for the SRL East 
Station in Box Hill.

Due to wet weather and emergency 
works, buses will continue to replace 
trams between Union Road, Surrey Hills 
and Box Hill Central until Tuesday  
31 October. 

There will be overnight closures of 
Whitehorse Road between Nelson Road 
and Station Street in early November.

The current parking and traffic set up will 
be in place until Thursday 2 November. 

Thank you for your patience and 
cooperation as we progress the delivery 
of SRL East and new underground 
station at Box Hill.

Day-time working hours 
7am – 6pm, Monday to Sunday

Night-time working hours 
6pm – 7am, Monday to Sunday




